
June 16 
5th Grade Drive Thru 
Promotion 5-7 PM 

(Please check in with 
your student’s teacher 
for their exact drive 
thru time) 

June 17 & 18 
2 Hour Early  
Dismissal 

June 18 
Last day for  
students 

June 21 
Last day for  
teachers 

HAVE A  
WONDERFUL  

SUMMER! 

Dear Marley Elementary Families, 

We are coming to the close of an extraordinary school year. None of 
us thought in March 2020 that we would not have all students and 
teachers reporting in September. We learned to navigate instructional 
technology, to connect virtually, and parents and caregivers became 
true partners in the educational process. We have had triumphs and 
disappointments, starts and stops. Yet through it all we endured as a 
school community because WE ARE MARLEY! 

In this last newsletter of the school year, I want to take this 
opportunity to thank the incredible staff at Marley. I am very honored 
to lead a group of educators who always put students first. Throughout 
the many challenges they never complained. They always said we will 
do what is best for the kids. I am grateful for their commitment and 
professionalism. They are truly first class! 

I also want to say thank you to the families. I realize how challenging 
this school year has been for you. Each family had their share of 
obstacles. We appreciate how you worked to make sure students were 
attending school, you stayed in communication with teachers, and 
were supportive of our efforts. We all appreciate your partnership. 

Finally, thank you to our reason, the students. I cannot imagine what it 
was like to spend your school year at home, away from classmates, 
learning in a whole new way. I am proud that you exhibited that I Can, 
I Will spirit that makes Marley Mustangs great! 

We will be working diligently this summer to prepare for our students 
return to in person learning in September. Please follow us on Twitter 
@MarleyESAACPS for the latest updates. Mrs. Brady and I will also 
be available during the summer to answer any questions or concerns. 

Have a wonderful summer! 

Educationally Yours, 

Tamara Kelly-Molock- Principal 

Erin Brady- Assistant Principal 

Marley Elementary School 

715 Cooper Road 

Glen Burnie, MD 21060 

410-222-6414 
June 2021 




